
Annex 2 
 

EXTRACT OF PARISH PARTNERSHIP PANEL NOTES OF 9 NOVEMBER 2023 
 
PPP 23/28 JOINT STANDARDS COMMITTEE - PARISH/TOWN 

REPRESENTATIVES AND VOTING ALLOCATIONS 
 
The report of the Principal Democratic Services Officer confirmed parish/town council 
representatives for the Joint Standards Committee and allocated voting rights for the 
period 2024-2025, as set out in Annex 1. 
 
In response to a question regarding substitutes for parish/town council voting 
members, the Panel was advised that whilst this was supported in principle the use of 
substitute members would need to be agreed by the Joint Standards Committee, by 
the Borough Council’s Full Council and at each Parish Council. 
 
RECOMMENDED*:  That 
 
(1) The revised ‘pool’ of parish and town council representatives and the voting 

allocations for 2024 – 2025 (as set out at Annex 1) be endorsed by the Joint 
Standards Committee at its first meeting in 2024; and 

 

(2) Options for the use of substitute parish/town council voting representatives be 
investigated and presented to the Joint Standards Committee for consideration 
in due course. 

 
*Recommended to Joint Standards Committee 
 


